
Sacred Heart Tisbury & All Saints Wardour Castle 
Trellis House, Station Road, Tisbury   01747 870228  Father Robert Miller 

tisburyparish@cliftondiocese.com   

Please book your place for Mass with Father Robert by email or 

telephone giving your contact details 

July  12 FIFTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME Psalms Week 3 
                                                     Diocesan prayer league: St Dunstan, Keynsham  
                                                    St Bernadette, Whitchurch      
  
       13 Monday   Mass at Sacred Heart  5.30 p.m. 
     
  14 Tuesday  Mass at All Saints’ Wardour, 9.30 a.m. 
     
            15 Wednesday   Memorial of St Bonaventure, Bishop, Doctor of the Church 
      Mass at All Saints’ Wardour, 5.30 p.m. 
                        
                          16   Thursday  NO MASS 
   
  17 Friday    Mass at Sacred Heart  6.00 p.m.    
     
  18 Saturday  Mass at Sacred Heart, 9.30 a.m.  
     
                                                         
Each week Holy Mass times for Sacred Heart, Tisbury and All Saints’, Wardour. 
Sunday    Tisbury  9.00 a.m  and 6.30 p.m. 
                Wardour 11.00 a.m. 
Monday   Tisbury  5.30 p.m. 
Tuesday     Wardour 9.30 a.m. 
Wednesday   Wardour 5.30 p.m. 
Thursday   No Mass. 
Friday    Tisbury 6.00 p.m. 
Saturday   Tisbury 9.30 a.m. 
There is a booking system for our Parish Masses. Some places will be allocated to those who do not 

have emails and just turn up (first come, first served)! However, if you are on the list, you will gain 

entry. Please book by 5pm the day before. Please bring your mask. Stewards will be helping. Book 

through Father Robert  

 

For those still shielding: St Osmund’s  Live stream, weekdays 10 a.m. and 7 p.m.  Sundays 9, 11 a.m., 

12.15 and 6 p.m.  PLEASE NOTE CHANGE IN TIMES ON SUNDAY 
 All details on their website::       https://salisburycatholics.org/st-osmunds 

 

For those wishing to go to St Osmund’s Masses. Book by calling 01722 562703 or email 

outreach@salisburycatholics.org   

Individual Private Prayer at St Osmund’s: Monday to Friday 12:00 to 14:00;  

         Saturday & Sunday 14:00 to 16:00.   

https://universalis.com/index.htm  has the Mass readings, Office and much more available 
 
Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for the month of July: Our Families  
 That today’s families may be accompanied with love, respect and guidance 

 

mailto:tisburyparish@cliftondiocese.com
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mailto:outreach@salisburycatholics.org
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Spiritual Communion – Prayer of St Alphonsus 
My Jesus, 

I believe that you are present in this Holy Sacrament of the altar. 
I love you above all things 

and I passionately desire to receive you into my soul. 
Since I cannot now receive you sacramentally, 

come spiritually into my soul so that I may unite myself wholly to you 
now and forever.   Amen. 

 

PRAYERS: for our Year 6 at Wardour School as they leave next week; for all those in need; for the 

seafarers; for the kindly helpers in all sorts of areas of our lives; for those alone, the worried, for our 

families and those who are unwell. Amongst our parishioners, Nick Weeks, John Bell in Southampton 

Hospital, Mary Maidment at Avonbourne, Mary MacDermot and Elizabeth Croft. 

  

OTHER PARISH NEWS: 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY to Toni Eccles for Monday 13th - lots of love and prayers to you.  

Red Mission boxes: please bring them to Sacred Heart Church for Sue to collect. Thank you 
 
Prayers including prayer before the Blessed Sacrament, are now collated under the ‘Further 
Resources’ tab on Clifton Liturgy Office section of the website and may be accessed 
here:  https://cliftondiocese.com/departments/adult-education/liturgy-office/ 
 
The Alice Combes Trust supported by The Lord Arundell of Wardour Charitable Trust have created a 

special fund to distribute to people who are currently suffering financial hardship as a direct result of 

Covid-19. Sean Moran: 01747 871258 or email alicecombestrust@gmail.com 

 

Our newsletter by email: do send your email address to me and I will send you the newsletter each 

week  catechist.tisbury.thesacredheart@cliftondiocese.com   Catherine 

 

Plants for Sale: all takings to Mary's Meals. We have alstroemerias in flower, tiger lilies not yet in 

flower, some herbs, a black hollyhock and other plants. Please contact Mike and Liz Montgomery on 

01747 828403 to arrange a time. We are right beside the Forester pub in Donhead St Andrew. 

 

Due to unavoidable circumstances, some people have dropped out of the pilgrimage to Walsingham 

on 5th October, travelling by coach and staying overnight, so there are now up to 8 vacancies.  If you 

would like to come, the cost would be approximately £112 to include travel board, dinner, breakfast 

and picnic lunch at the Catholic Shrine after Mass.  this would be an excellent way to emerge from the 

pandemic, especially in this year of Rededication of England as the Dowry of Mary.  Please phone 

Veronica Hodges at 01747 870254. 

 Useful websites 
   https://www.walsingham.org.uk/live-stream/ 
                https://www.vaticannews.va/en.html 

From Father Robert:  Boris Johnson's injunction that we should STAY ALERT took me back to 

childhood and a very happy, if unachieving, membership of a Wolf Cub Pack (=Cub Scouts), where 

much of the programme was based on Rudyard (erstwhile Tisbury resident) Kipling's Jungle 

Books.  The young Cub, as in Kipling's first volume, had to learn to be vigilant if it was to survive.  The 

opening ceremony each week included squatting with two fingers raised on each side of the head, like 

a wolf cub's pricked-up ears, learning to stay alert to danger.  Things have changed a bit since those 

days, but today's Cub Scouts are still trained to keep alert, usually through games and learning new 

skills. 
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So what about today, for those who were never Cub Scouts (same with Brownie Guides), and all who 

have left childish things behind?  Well, STAY ALERT reminded me of the Lord's injunction to his 

disciples: 'you too must stand ready because the Son of Man is coming at an hour you do not expect.' 

(Matthew 24  v 42, 44).  Odd as it may sound, the Lord promised to return, and his people are still 

waiting.  So much for the Scout motto, 'Be prepared'.  And how should we do that?  Well, last week's 

clean hands etc would be a good start (and some garments - in case you get run over?) because 

cleanliness has to be not only on the outside, but on the inside.  For that we have the sacrament of 

Reconciliation or Confession (lock-down now allows us to restart using this Sacrament - on request); 

but not only the formal ritual, for our daily prayers should include an examination of conscience.  So, 

WASH YOUR HANDS, spiritual or otherwise, regularly.  And STAY ALERT. 

 

What about KEEP YOUR DISTANCE, keep out of harm's way?  Christians try to avoid occasions of sin, 

not because all of them are particularly wrong, but because eventually we know we will get 

hurt.   And see if our Prime Minister offers any useful advice this week.   RM 
 

Sea Sunday  12th July:   

Father’s usual blessing of the hats for Apostleship of the Sea will be delayed this year. KEEP KNITTING!  

Sea Sunday 2020 postponed 

In the light of the uncertainty posed by Covid-19, the Catholic Bishops of England and Wales have 

decided to postpone Sea Sunday 2020 from July 12 to December. The date has not yet been finalised, 

but it is likely to be either Sunday 13 or Sunday 20 December. The income generated from Sea Sunday 

is crucial in maintaining support for seafarers and fishers and we are very grateful that the Bishops 

have found a way to rearrange Sea Sunday. (Stella Maris/AoS) 

Our Lady, Star of the Sea, pray for seafarers, pray for us. 

     
Virtual pilgrimage:  you might like this-https://cafodhexhamnewcastle.wordpress.com/ 
Wonderful Christian history and stories of pilgrimage 

 

 
 

Lord our God, we offer you all we are, all we have and all we do. 
We give thanks to you for our lives and our loved ones. 

We thank you for all those whose names will come to us today, 
those in our families, our church and our neighbourhood  

who share with us the love you have for all of us.  
Open our minds and hearts so that we may glimpse  

the presence of your Spirit in the things that we enjoy at this time,  
and at the end of our walk today,  

may our hearts be full of gratitude for what you’ve shown us. 
We make our prayer through Christ the Lord, Amen. 

https://cafodhexhamnewcastle.wordpress.com/

